
                                     
  

 

            
          

 

          
19th April, 2024 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to the Summer term.  We hope you had an enjoyable and relaxing break. 
 

Open Morning – we are holding our final Open Morning of the school year on Thursday next week, 
25th April from 9.30am to midday.  If you know of anyone who is still looking for a place for their child, 
please pass this information on to them. 
 
Rounders Club after school on Thursdays is also open to KS1 children. Please log into school spider to 
enrol your child if you wish. 
 
Movie Night – many thanks to FOPS for organising the movie night after school today.  
 
Lambing – Many thanks also to Lou and Sam Austin who invited Peppard Class to visit Oak Farm 
during the lambing season.  The children had an amazing time learning about the sheep and even got 
to hold some of the recently born lambs. 
 
River & Rowing Museum - On Monday, Peppard Class will be visiting The River and Rowing Museum 
in Henley to enhance their mini-beasts topic this term.  Please remember that the children will need to 
wear their school sweatshirt/cardigan with jogging bottoms that cover their legs as they will be 
outside hunting for bugs.  They will need to bring a coat, a packed lunch and a drink.  They will be back 
in school before the end of the school day.   Please log into school spider to make your voluntary 
contribution. 

 
Friday 10th May – FOPS quiz night – remember to book your tickets! 
 
The Great School Run at Stonor Park – This cross country race is on Sunday 21st April at Stonor Park 
Henley. There will be races for adults, secondary age pupils, primary age and reception/foundation.   
The first race is at 09.30 and will be for adults.   This is being organised by Rupert House School.  
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